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Important Safeguarding Notice 

It has been brought to our attention that there is a 

video on Kids YouTube called ‘Evil Santa’.  This video 

encourages children to harm themselves or others and 

unless they do this, they won’t receive any Christmas 

presents.  Please monitor your child’s use of YouTube, 

in order that they cannot view such disturbing and 

harmful content.  

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 8th  

• Eco Council Meeting 

 

Tues 9th  

• Rock Steady(pm) 

 

Wed 10th Nov 

• FAN Club AGM (via 

zoom) 

• Swimming Y3 

 

 

 

Advance Warning! 

To raise money for Children in 

Need on Friday 19th 

November, we are asking 

children to dress in something 

spotty in return for a donation.  

All donations will be sent to 

Children in Need. 

Playground 

Please do not bring dogs onto 

the playground at pick up 

and drop off times.  Also, 

children should not ride bikes / 

scooters at this time.  

Eco Council  

The Eco Council has now been selected and their 

first meeting will be held on Monday 8th November 

(in school time). Well done for all the fabulous entries 

we received. 

Thrive 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Read and Mrs 

Wilkinson are now fully Licensed Thrive Practitioners.  

As mentioned in a previous Snippets, Thrive is a whole 

school approach to promote positive mental health, 

wellbeing and social skills.  Licensed practitioners 

work with children on a 1:1 and small group basis, 

following parental consent, whilst class teachers use 

Thrive activities as part of their day to day practice 

and provision. We have also set up a dedicated 

Thrive Room, using a local community grant (picture 

overleaf). 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Thrive Room 

   

 

 

 

 

 

       

Staffing 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Holmes, our new Teaching Assistant, working in KS1 on 

Thursdays and Fridays.   

Mrs McBride is still recovering at home from breaking her arm (in three places).  If all goes well, 

she should be returning towards the end of November.  Miss Nuza is currently teaching Cedar 

class full time.  I am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs McBride a speedy recovery. 

Sadly, Mrs Blakeman will be leaving us at Christmas.  She will be very much missed by the 

Hemingbrough Team.  After Christmas, Oak and Willow classes will be taught on Thursday or 

Friday by Mrs McBride.  Miss Nuza will teach Cedar class full time.   

Theme Day – All Around The World 

Today we have had one of our theme days.  Classes have been focusing on varying 

countries finding out about different aspects such as food, clothing and culture.   

Apple – India, Oak – China, Willow – Japan, Beech – India, Cedar – Australia, Sycamore – 

A journey around the world 
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